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Gift Aid Declaration 

Full Name  

Address  

Post Code  

Contact Phone Number 

(Optional) 
 

E-mail Address (Optional)  

 

I declare that the enclosed donation of £_____________ is to be treated as Gift Aid and therefore LATCH is 

able to reclaim the tax on my donations 

Please tick the boxes for all that apply: 

All donations I make from the date of this declaration until I notify you otherwise are to be treated as 
Gift Aid and therefore LATCH is able to reclaim the tax. 

I am happy for LATCH to contact me to register my details as a supporter, and to receive periodic 
updates about the charity 

I would like to receive the LATCH Newsletter 

Signature __________________________________________________ 

Name (Print) __________________________________________________ 

Date  __________________________________________________ 

 

Notes 

• If your declaration covers donations you may make in the future, please notify LATCH if you change your 

name or address whilst the declaration is still in force 

• You can cancel the declaration at any time by notifying LATCH; it will then not apply to donations you 

make on or after the date of cancellation or such later date as you specify 

• You must pay an amount of income tax or capital gains tax equal to the tax we reclaim on your donations  

• There is NO minimum or maximum limit for the donation amount that is to be Gift Aided 

• If you no longer wish to receive updates from LATCH, then please contact the office to inform us of this 


